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Resolution for the 2019-2(

Applicable State or Regu

ction Item): Consider/Approve the Certified Evaluation Plan
)20 school year.

lations: 16 KAR 2.030 Emergency certification and KRS

162.90 powers and duties

Budget/Financial Issues:

of the local board and FCBOE policy 03.2234.

No impact

Background and Rationale: Due to the COVID-19 Pandemic, changes are necessary to

our certified evaluation ple
district for spring 2020.

Recommended Action: T

in. A resolution page is attached that will meet needs of the

o consider\approve the request as presented.

Contact Person(s): Angela Duncan 886.4525
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2019-2020 Certified Evaluation Plan Resolution

Due to school transition to an NTI model during the COVID -19 Pandemic, the 50/50 Committee
and Floyd County Principals recommend the following changes to certified evaluation effective
Spring 2020 only.

e Waive the requirements of the spring full observation for teacher and other
professionals who are non-tenured or this is the summative year per district cycle.

e Allow for virtual compl|etion of the summative conference. An email confirmation
should be exchanged between evaluator and evaluatee and be recognized as signatures
for the summative evaluation.

e Extend the deadline far evaluation submission to Human Resources from April 15" to
June 15, 2020.

e Waive the Spring 2020 Summative Evaluation for all certified employees who are
evaluated annually (post tenure).




